Board Seeks Ideas
on Pupil Standards

Student performance standards can improve student achievement, but
only if Alaskans agree on what these standards should be.

Recognizing this, the State Board of Education has scheduled a series
of public hearings and teleconferences on the proposed student performance
standards for English/language arts, mathematics, and science. The Board
invites all Alaskans to submit written comments or testify at one of the
hearings listed below.

In addition to the face-to-face hearings listed here, the Board is offer-
ing teleconference hearings to dozens of other communities with Legisla-
tive Information Offices (L1O) or volunteer teleconference sites. Please
contact your nearest LIO or the Department of Education for details.

The Board may take action to adopt these student performance
standards as regulations at its February 16-18, 1994, meeting,

All hearings will be held from 7-9 p.m.

December 8th— FAIRBANKS January 25th— KETCHIKAN
School District Board Room Council Chambers
520 Fifth Ave. 334 Front S1.

December 9th— BARROW January 26th— PETERSBURG
Auditorium Elementary Library
Barrow High School 303 Dolphin St.

December 16th—NOME January 27th— SITKA
Commons School District Board Room
Nome Elementary School 300 Kotrometinofl

December 17th—KOTZEBUE
Board Room
School District Office

January 5th— KENAI
Assembly Chambers
‘144 N. Binkley, Sul-:}ntm

Januvary 6th— BETHEL
School District Board Room
1004 Ridgecrest Dr,

January Tth— VALDEZ
School District Board Room
1112 W. Klutina

January 17th— JUNEAU
School District Board Room
1208 Glacier Ave.
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January 19th— KODIAK
High School Auditorium
722 Mill Bhy Rd,

January 20th— MAT.SU

nwood Cr. Elementary School
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January 21st— ANCHORAGE
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